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September 22, 2020 
 
Dear parents/guardians of preschool/kindergarten/6th grade students, 
 
This is a friendly reminder that students of this age/grades require certain immunizations to 
attend public school.  Please provide proof of these immunizations ASAP as we are required to 
report to the state on our schools immunization status.  If there is a timing issue, please 
communicate this with the health office.   We appreciate those who have been able to provide 
the needed documentation following the first e-mail.  If an exemption is needed, please contact 
us for that as well.  We totally understand that this year has been challenging. 
 
Following this letter will be a phone call or personal letter to each parent/guardian.  But please, 
communication is key.  Let us know if you have any questions or are running into issues.  We 
are here to assist in any way possible. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
St. David School Health Office 
Aubri Jacquez RN 
Lori West, CNA 
 


